
No :       08/2016                  

Date : 05 July 2016 

              

 

      AIRPORT EMERGENCY SERVICE 
 

FIRE PREVENTION CIRCULAR 

 

 
To All Tenants in CAC, 
 

DANGEROUS GOODS STORAGE AT WAREHOUSES 

 

  Recent enforcement checks revealed numerous operators storing dangerous goods 

in the warehouses without approval. Airport Emergency Service (AES) wish to reiterate that all 

storage of dangerous goods in warehouses have to comply in accordance to the fire safety 

requirements imposed by Fire Safety & Shelter Department (FSSD) of Singapore Civil Defence 

Force. 

 

2.  An improper storage may lead to numerous adversities leading to an outbreak of 

fire in extreme cases. Hence, we urge all warehouse operators who wish to store dangerous 

goods to obtain approval from FSSD and forward the approval to AES for sighting upon request. 

 

3.  Please note this fire safety compliance is a statutory requirement under the Fire 

Safety Act. For further clarification on the storage of dangerous goods, please contact AES Fire 

Prevention Section at 65412535 or via e-mail at fire.safety@changiairport.com. 

 

 

4.  Please disseminate the content of this circular to all staff concerned. 

 

5.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

SHER AKBAR KHAN 

for SUPERINTENDENT, FIRE PREVENTION 

AIRPORT EMERGENCY SERVICE 

 

 

             
 


